

Kindergarten Newsletter

September 9, 2016



Welcome to Kindergarten

We would like to welcome Grace to our Afternoon Session.

Please remember to return your child's Homework Folder each day.

We will begin our King and Queen activities next week.

News

We had a great week!

Please look for this newsletter every Friday. It can also be accessed through my website.

Please send in a water bottle with your child. We take a water break everyday and our fountain is not quite functioning correctly.



We are having a great time trying to find certain letters and words in our daily messages.

We read <u>Have You Filled a</u>

<u>Bucket today?</u> And made our

own buckets.

We began our new Language Arts Series. We are reviewing the alphabet and nursery rhymes. We are also working on forming the letters correctly. We reviewed the letters Aa, Bb, Cc, Dd, Ee, Ff, Gg and Hh.

Have a great weekend. Mrs. Oakes



We are working on earning our Pouncer's Paws. It is amazing to see all of the good choices that we are making,



Math

I sent home the
Introduction Letter.
We will begin our
Math lessons and
Math Homework will
begin next week as
well.

We made American Flags to honor Patriot Day and National Day of Service and Remembrance.

This Week We Read:

Show and Tell Day

Cookie's Week

Brown Bear, Brown Bear What Do You See?

<u>Have You Filled a Buckey</u> Today?

The Pledge of Allegiance